
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 
 

________________________ Credit Union pledges the following amount to 

the MCUL for sponsorship of the Exchange City Credit Union. This will 

help ensure that children, parents and teachers learn that credit unions are the 

first choice for financial services and financial education.   

 

Name:____________________________ Email:_____________________ 

 

 

Enclosed is our 2012 contribution for the following amount:     

 

$500 _________  $1,000 _________  $5,000 _________  Other $_________ 

 

 
 

 

Please return this completed form and your 2012 contribution check 

made payable to “MCUL” Memo Line: “Exchange City” to: 
 

Attn: Accounting 

Michigan Credit Union League 

PO Box 8054 

Plymouth, MI  48170-8054 

 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact MCUL Financial Education Coordinator, 

Beth Troost at beth.troost@mcul.org or (800) 262-6285, ext. 453.   
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